
Miss. Angie, Miss. Madalyn, Miss. Dyana, Miss. Maggie 

What We’re Up To: 

* Our new shape this month is the circle  

* We’ve been singing the “orange song” the 

past couple weeks & will be introducing the 

color brown next. 

* We’ve began working on an AABB        

pattern during calendar time & our new       

number is the number 3 

* The letter we’ll be focusing on is “F” 

11/11 Veteran's Day -No School 

11/27 & 11/28 Thanksgiving Break -No school 

Upcoming Events: 
 
 

 

11/11 Adrian 

11/22 Garruck 

Blue Team News: November 

Please feel free to send in a photograph of your family for our Family Board. If 
sending in a hard copy, we will return it at the end of the year. You can also 
email your photo to cramerm@sedalia200.org or to camiranda@sedalia200.org 

Dear Families: 

We will be getting several new students this month.     
So on behalf of the Blue team, welcome new families 
and friends! Thank you to all the families who came 
to our family night, the trunk or treat was a big hit! 
We plan to do one more family night this year so if 
you didn’t make it to this one we hope to see you at 
the next! I would also like to thank all the parents who 
came to conferences, Miss. Angie and I enjoyed meeting 
with all of you. Just a reminder, we go outside every-
day, even if it’s cold, so please send your kiddo in a 
coat, thank you! :) 


